
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 15, 2016 
 

Item 24, Report No. 38, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on November 15, 2016, as follows: 
 
By approving that staff bring back a report to explore an opportunity to provide a public parking 
pad or lot on the east side of Islington, north of John Street in Kleinburg; and 
 
By receiving Communication C12 from Mr. Frank Greco, Islington Avenue, Kleinburg, dated 
November 14, 2016. 
 
 
 
24 NEW BUSINESS – PUBLIC PARKING LOT EAST OF ISLINGTON AND  
 NORTH OF JOHN STREET, KLEINBURG 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following item of New Business brought to the 
attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate be deferred to Council: 
 
1) That staff bring back a report to explore an opportunity to provide a public parking pad or 

lot on the east side of Islington, north of John Street in Kleinburg. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


